
Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians

Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this school is built. We commit
ourselves to working in partnership with Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.

Sacred Heart Primary School is committed to child safety. We believe all children have the right to feel safe
and to be safe. 

Buongiorno a tutti

“Sacred Heart is a welcoming respectful Catholic Learning Community always faithful in the spirit of the
Mercy tradition.” 

Thank you to all parents who were able to attend our Meet and Greet afternoon. These afternoons are
very important, as they provide an opportunity to build the relationships that are so very important in
relation to your child’s learning. We know that children thrive and become lifelong learners when there is
a positive relationship between teachers, the student, and parent/guardians. 

Wearing our school uniform reinforces our children’s pride in their appearance and instils recognition of
themselves as an integral member of the Sacred Heart Parish community. Our children are expected to
dress in complete school uniform in a way that reflects a sense of pride in our school and themselves. It
also maintains and enhances the positive image our school has in the local community. There are a few
reminders about our expectations about our school uniform: 

Black shoes and white socks are to be worn - runners are only to be worn when wearing our sports
uniform.
Nail polish is not acceptable.
Hair ribbons to be navy or white 
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I ask that parents ensure our children wear our correct uniform each day.

It has come to my attention that there are many photos of our children on social media, wearing their
school uniforms and other children in the background. Please consider your child’s safety, particularly
posting photos where it is very easy to identify them. I also ask that you familiarise yourself with our
school policy regarding taking photos and videos when you are at Sacred Heart. Sacred Heart Primary
School allows members of the school community to take photographs and videos of their children at
school assemblies, class presentations, performances, sporting events etc. In accordance with the
Privacy & Data Protection Act 2014 (Vic), Copyright Act 1968 (Cth) & Education Department guidelines,
members of the school community are restricted to only photograph / video their children. These images
must not be published on social media or in any other form without the prior consent of parents &
guardians whose children may unintentionally appear in the images.

The Year 3-6 swimming sports will be on Thursday 21st February. This is a very exciting time for not
only our newly appointed Sports Captains, but an opportunity for our students to encourage each other,
acknowledge each others talents and perform to the best of their ability. Good luck everyone and may
the best “house” win. Thanks to Mr Carroll for all his work in organising this.

School Fees and Direct Debit School fee notices were sent home last week. I would be grateful if these
could be attended to in a timely manner. If payment presents a problem, then please contact Mrs Sonia
Bourke or myself.

We would love all families to join us for our Opening School Mass on Friday 21st February at 10am.  It is
a wonderful opportunity for us to come together as a community and celebrate the new school year.

Ciao
Arn





PBIS
Treat each other with respect, 

That is how we be our best!



Catholic Identity News

Opening School Mass
All parents and friends are welcome to join the school community for our Opening School Mass which is to
be held Friday at 10 am in the Multi Purpose Building (MPB) at Sacred Heart College. We hope you can all
make it.
 
Ash Wednesday
Next Wednesday is the commencement of the Lenten Season. This is the 6 weeks in which we repent and
prepare for the death and resurrection of Jesus. Our Year 1 - 4 students will be participating with a Liturgy
here at school, while Years 5 and 6 will attend midday mass and receive the ashes.
 
Project Compassion
Ash Wednesday – 26th February 2020 .This week the season of Lent begins with Ash Wednesday, which
also marks the beginning of the annual Caritas Australia Project Compassion Appeal. Donations to Project
Compassion allow Caritas Australia, the Catholic Agency for International Aid and Development, to work
with local communities around the world to alleviate poverty, hunger, oppression and injustice. We
encourage you to put your compassion into action this Lent through your prayer, fasting and
almsgiving by supporting Project Compassion. Each family will receive a Project Compassion box
and/or a set of envelopes for their donations or you can donate online via our website at lent.caritas.org.au
Let’s Go Further, Together!

If you have any queries or concerns please feel free to ring me at school or email me:
mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Have a great week everyone,



Meegan McInness
Catholic Identity Leader

As noted in the Prep Post, you are invited to our, 'Prep Handy Hints Night'

Please come along on Wednesday the 11th of March @ 6pm. This is a great opportunity to learn about
some handy hints, specific to your child’s first year of school. Enjoy some drinks & nibbles as we get
to know you and your families! 





Our Alternative Play is back for 2020! Yesterday's session was 'Rough and Tumble'. As you can see, it was
a big hit!



STEM 
(Science Technology Engineering and Mathematics)

Curious about what happens during STEM classes? Check it out on our blog. http://shpstem.edublogs.org/
This blog shows what we are learning about and gives our students a chance to share their work. If you
would like to help out during STEM classes, please see Sonia Bourke in the office. Helpers are always
welcome. Looking forward to a fabulous year. 

Stay happy,

Melanie Whiteley  mwhiteley@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au 
 

Click here to view the STEM
blog
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Due to the swimming carnival there will be no canteen, including no lunch orders at school on Thursday.



NEW SCHOOL APP
We are now transitioning to a new school APP which is called 'SIMON EVERYWHERE'. This app will now be the primary
method of communication between school and families.  This app incorporates your PAM account and is the place where
you can enter parent notified absences and receive notifications from school.  Please delete the old school app and load
the new app following the instructions below. If you have any questions or problems, please let us know and we will be
happy to help. 





MEDICAL PROFILE UPDATE

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL PARENTS
This is a reminder to ALL parents to log into PAM and check the status of your child's Medical Profile. Please ensure all
information is up to date. We advise that there has been a change to the form which now requires ALL profiles to be updated
with a copy of your child's immunisation statement. This will illeviate the need to answer all the questions regarding which
immunisations your child has been given. You can upload a copy of the immunisation certificate by taking a photo of the
certificate with your phone and selecting it from your photo library. Alternatively you can scan the document as a PDF and
upload it that way. If you require any assistance please come and see the office staff who will be happy to help you. 
 

Nut free school
Another reminder to parents that we are a NUT FREE SCHOOL. (This includes Nutella). Please ensure that if your child is
exposed to nuts at home prior to coming to school in the morning that they wash their hands thoroughly. We have a number
of students with serious nut allergies so your support is vital to ensure their safety. 
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